To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to serve as an agreement made by the Gladstone Public Safety POLC that the contract
labeled, “CONTRACT FOR THE PROVISION OF SCHOOL RESOURCE OFFICER SERVICES” to be
added as an addendum to the already existing POLC contract.

It was unanimous within the union to allow this attached addendum.
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Mallory M.

Gladstone Public Safety POLC Union Representative



